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October 16,2024 
 
 
Re: Junction City School District  

Seismic Upgrade Project 
 Laurel Elementary School 

Notification to Interested Parties of Intent to Award CM|GC Contract 
 
 
Dear Interested Party, 
 
Junction City School District intends to award a Construction Manager | General Contractor 

Contract to Triplett Wellman Construction for the Junction City School District Seismic Upgrade 

Project, pending Board approval on October 28, 2024.  

 

This Notification is pursuant to the Request for Proposal Section 2.A, ORS 279C.375(2) and OAR 

137-049-0395. 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Paul Chamberlin, Project Manager at (503) 
949-5569 or email at paul.chamberlin@hmkco.org  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Paul Chamberlin 
Project Manager 
HMK Company 
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